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VIATELECOPY AND FIRST CLASS MALI

Mr. James Mailauer

United Siates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11

801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, lllinois 60532-435)

Matenials License Number 34-26065-01

Dear M1, Mallauer

On October 31, 1997, 1 submitted to Mr. Charles Gill of youy office two sets of
documents relating to the anticipated ¢ hange in “ownership and control”, as defined by the

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, of Gznlime Group, L.P., the licensee of Materials License

Number 34-26065-01. The documents addressed the information required in the Nuclear

Regulatory Commission Document “Information Needed for Change of ( 'wnership
Application

Based on the substance of your conversation today with David Michalak of

GenLaime Group, L.P., | recuest that you disregard the set of documents relating to the proposed

transaction involving Amenican Carbonate Rock. Inc

['hose documents consist of a letter from
Mr. Gary Childress t

» Mr. Gill dated October 30, 1997 that had as an attachment marked Exhibit
B, aletter from Mr. Stuart E. Wolfe to Mr. Gill dated ( Ictober 27, 1997

| request that you
either keep those documents in your file or returmn them to me at the above

\lli\h\\\

Consequently, | would appreciate your prompt review of the set of documents

relating to the proposed transaction involving the redemption of partnership interests by the
licensee and Philip ). Senecha!

R

Ihose documents consist of a letter from Mr. Gary Childress to

Mr. Gill dated October 30, 1997 that had as an attachment marked Exhibit B. a letter from Mr

Philip 1. Senechal to Mr. Gill dated October 24. 1997

Closing for the proposed transaction is scheduled to begin o

November 13, 1997
| appreciate your willingness to provide verbal consent to the change on \\hECBlVF
}‘ | NOV 1 & 1397
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understand that a written consent will follow. 1 will notify you when closing has been
completed.

If you have any questions, please call me at the above number or David Michalak
al (419) 855-8336.

Very truly yours,

hirihdia

Ralph W. Siskind
For WOLF, BLOCK, SCHORR and SOLIS-COHEN LLP
RWS/j
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